
 

IMPACT100 SRQ COVID-19 NOTIFICATION POLICY: 
  

Impact100 SRQ will follow the updated COVID-19 CDC guidelines and, when applicable, the 

hosting event venue's guidelines with respect to our in person events/meetings 

("Event(s)").  By attending an Event, you agree to comply with the venue’s policies and the 

current CDC guidelines. 

  

Impact100 SRQ will have our members and others attending an Event check in & sign 

our “Impact100 SRQ Sign In Sheet,” in addition to providing us their contact information.  

  

After an Event, if any attending member or individual learns that she/he was in 

close contact with someone with a confirmed case of COVID-19 and/or she/he 

tested positive around the time of the Event, we request that the member or 

individual immediately notify any one of the following Impact100 SRQ leadership:  

  

*Jane Watt, President: president@impact100.srq  (941) 405-7466  

*Amy Tupper, Vice-President: vicepresident@impact100srq.org  (860) 573-8306)  

*Patty Meringer, Governance Director: governance@impact100srq.org (941) 587-5255  

   

*Impact100 SRQ will notify all members and individuals known to be present at an Event 

per our Sign In Sheet of a known COVID-19 exposure when we are placed on notice of 

such exposure by an attendee.  We will not, however, share the name or details of the 

person for privacy reasons.   
  

Impact100 SRQ reserves the right to modify and update these COVID-19 Guidelines 

at all times given the changing conditions and CDC updates.   
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